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TDSB Reopening Plans 
Joint Ward Forum

You Are Invited!
Trustee James Li and Trustee Manna Wong 

Will Be Holding an Online Ward Forum

Wednesday, July 22, 2020
6:30 pm to 8:30 pm

School Council Chairs, Parents/Guardians, Community Members, 
Superintendents and School Staff are invited to join Trustees Li and Wong 
at this virtual ward forum to discuss what reopening schools in 
September will look like at the Toronto District School Board. Click here to 
access the Preliminary Plans for Returning to School.   

To register for the meeting please click on the following link:

Register here for TDSB Ward 13 & Ward 20 Online Ward Forum

.on.ca

James Li 
Trustee Ward 13,  
Don Valley North

Tel: 416-395-8787
James.Li@tdsb.on.ca

mailto:Manna.Wong@tdsb.on.ca
https://jamesli.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/TDSB-Preliminary-School-Reopening-Plans-July-15.pdf
https://tdsb.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?service=1&siteurl=tdsb&nomenu=false&main_url=%2Fmc3300%2Fmeetingcenter%2Fdefault.do%3Fsiteurl%3Dtdsb%26rnd%3D2065199835%26main_url%3D%252Fmc3300%252Fe.do%253Fsiteurl%253Dtdsb%2526AT%253DMI%2526EventID%253D1015148737%2526UID%253D0%2526Host%253DQUhTSwAAAASrMHeskai1jmavMOjpOj32KkGrUV0dE7Z9a3a5CKYqy0AgVs74IMFGaLGh8rlTXumx-qJWXxABxSS1K4L5KchV0%2526RG%253D1%2526FrameSet%253D2%2526RGID%253Drba9da96b02ffd76e2355c2f27f585c07



